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SPCA	Florida	Medical	Center	Open	Amid	COVID-19	Pandemic	
 
Lakeland, FL— SPCA Florida Medical Center is open to the public offering curb side service. You and your fur 
family members are important to us. As we continue to monitor the ever-changing situations surrounding 
COVID-19 and the impact it is having on our community, our top priority continues to be the safety and well-
being of you, your pets, and our team members.  
 
We have eliminated client access to the interior of the Medical Center building to follow the CDC guidelines for 
social distancing. Our goal is to remain open, so we can continue to serve you and your pets. On appointment 
day, a member of our Medical Team will meet you at your car to bring your pet in for their exam, or to bring 
your prescription order to you.    
 
Same day appointments are available to continue to care for Polk County’s dogs and cats. 
 
The SPCA Florida Medical Center is open Monday through Thursday, for as long as we can safely.  
 
Please check with us to schedule an appointment or to place a medication refill by calling 863-646-4647. A 
representative will provide you with special instructions for checking in for your appointment or picking up your 
pet’s medications. 
 
And please remember to use our online pharmacy whenever possible: 
http://spcainc.vetsourceweb.com/index.pml  
 
We are Here for You.  For more information, visit SPCA Florida Animal Hospital at spcamedical.org or call 
863/646-4647. 
	
About	SPCA	Florida		
Founded	in	1979,	SPCA	Florida	is	a	501(c)3	non-profit	organization	headquartered	in	Lakeland,	serving	all	of	Polk	County	and	the	surrounding	
communities.	Dedicated	to	improving	the	lives	of	pets	and	people,	SPCA	Florida	provides	caring,	compassion	and	hope	to	more	than	4,300	
homeless	animals	entering	our	doors	each	year.	
	
Open	to	the	public,	our	Reva	McClurg	Animal	Medical	Center	is	a	state-of-the-art	veterinary	facility	that	heals	and	helps	50,000	patients	
annually.	Thousands	more	pets	and	people	are	served	through	our	community	outreach	and	education	programs.	
	
Simplistically,	every	$100	donated	to	SPCA	Florida,	or	essentially	the	cost	of	an	average	adoption,	equates	to	$3,000	worth	of	positive	economic	
impact	throughout	Polk	County,	Central	Florida,	and	the	state.		Additionally,	we	are	proud	of	the	fact	that	92%	of	every	dollar	goes	to	program	
resources	and	helping	homeless	animals.	


